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30th April 2019

Welcome back! We hope everyone enjoyed some of the lovely weather over the Easter break. 

It is a busy (and short) half term for the children. National Tests are next week; the tests can provide useful information to add to what your child's teacher knows about their reading and numeracy from their work everyday in the classroom. Teachers can use the results to identify strengths and also areas where more help may be needed.
However, any test can only look at a limited range of skills and abilities and the tests are only one measure of progress. Some pupils find test situations quite stressful no matter how much we try to prepare them. This year the procedural numeracy test is taken online; this will be new to all learners Some children will not perform at their best on the day of the test.  As a result, their test results alone may not give a full picture of their ability.  It is important to discuss your child's progress with their teacher based on all the evidence they have, rather than just focusing on a single test result.  It is also important to remember that children do not all make progress at the same rate.

Dates for your diary
6 May Bank Holiday

7-14 May National Tests

3 Jun Inset

4 Jun Y34 trip to Kingswood

18 Jun group photographs

19 Jun Y12 Dancefest

19 Jun KS2 Sports Day

20 Jun FP Sports Day

4 Jul Show and Tell

5 Jul Summer Fayre

10 Jul Move up Day

11 Jul Y6 PHS transition Day 2

	
	Dewi Ddraig 
	Welsh Cup 
	Attendance 

	5 Apr
	Reception
	Miss Fisher
	Years 3 and 4 

	12 Apr
	
	
	Years 3 and 4


VACANCY: Clerk to the Governing Body

We currently have a vacancy for a Clerk to the Governors. This role involves the administration of 6 meetings (one per half term) throughout the academic year.

If anyone would like to discuss the position further please see Miss Parsons.

